
More than 50,000 of  Virginia’s 
uninsured are living with 
Severe Mental Illness (SMI)
Our goal is to help approximately 20,000 adults with 
severe mental illness to enroll in the Governor’s Access 
Plan (GAP) by January 2017. We can do it with your help! 
Please spread the word that GAP covers both medical 
and mental health care/substance use services for 
eligible individuals through Medicaid. Please display 
GAP posters. Include a GAP link (www.gap-va.org) on 
your website, in newsletters or anywhere you  might 
reach those in your community.
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For more information about GAP eligibility, how to 
apply or how to access services, please visit 
www.gap-va.org or call (855) 869-8190. To request a GAP 
widget to place on your website or to find out how to 
request copies of the new GAP poster, please contact 
BridgetheGAP@dmas.virginia.gov. 


